



## Chew's Foundation

## Can we help with a uniform grant?

Chews Foundation is a Christian Charity, which can offer help to parents, to meet some of their expenses, at the start of the new school year

Starting school or beginning a new year in September, can be an exciting time for your children but it can bring New Expenses!!

We may be able to help, if you find difficulty in meeting the extra costs associated with a new term.

We can offer a <u>confidential financial grant</u> towards Uniforms, required by your child for School.

You need to reside in Dunstable, Houghton Regis, Totternhoe or Caddington, have a limited income and be in receipt of Universal Credit/Housing Benefit (proof will be required) to qualify.

Application forms are available via email only from:

Julie Tipler, Clerk
Chew's Foundation, Grove House
76 High St North, Dunstable LU6 1NF 01582 660008
Email: dunstablecharity@yahoo.com

Website: www.associationofdunstablecharities.co.uk

PLEASE NOTE THE CLOSING DATE IS FRIDAY 3rd MAY 2024



APPLICATIONS RECEIVED AFTER THIS DATE WILL NOT BE CONSIDERED.

Maximum of 4 grants per household